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March 24™ concert date with the Gay Men’s Chorus of Washington DC

A discussion with the UU Church representatives confirmed that the Clover Location would not be
large enough to accommodate this event. Adam has secured St. Peter's Lutheran Church in
Middletown for this event. More details to follow.

Code of Conduct / Mission, Vision and Values Statement
A motion will be made to form a committee to finalize these documents, and present them to the Board
at the February meeting for either acceptance or rejection in their entirety.

Respectfully submitted by Doug Wentz, Vice-President
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